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Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Calpine Construction Finance Company's Ten-Year S i t e  
P l a n ,  2003-2012 

Dear M s .  Bayo: 

On Friday, June 6, 2003, a runner from my o f f i c e  submitted the 
requisite 25 copies of Calpine's 2003-2012 Ten-Year Site Plan .  
Unfortunately, due to an oversight in copying, the cover sheet on 
the filed copies was left blank, without the appropriate title 
information. Also, in the course of retrieving and correcting that 
mistake, we noted that there was a minor numeration e r ro r  on page 
34 of the text (the header for the subsection on Calpine's Santa 
Rosa Energy Center was incorrectly numbered "ZV" instead of "111"). 
When we discovered these problems, we retrieved the 21 copies that 
had been distributed to Mr. Michael Haff and have had them 
corrected by our copying service. Pursuant to your instructions to 
my a s s i s t a n t ,  Joann Parsons, I write this letter to identify these 
corrections from the version of our Ten-Year S i t e  P l a n  filed on 
June 6, and to request that you accept f o u r  of the enclosed 25 
copies of Calpine's Ten-Year Site Plan as replacements f o r  the four 
copies that a re  still i n  your  Office, and that you distribute t h e  
remaining 21 copies to Mr. Haff. 

A s  always, my thanks t o  you and to your professional S t a f f  f o r  
their kind and courteous assistance. Please accept my sincere 
apology f o r  the inconvenience caused by this copying glitch. If 
you have any questions, please  give me a call at (850)681-0311* 

Enclosures 

Cordially yours ,  


